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As a resident of Higgins I object to the recommendation to  move the Chisolm boundary from  
Tooronga to Burke Rd- further dividing the people of the old seat of Higgins.


The community of the old seat of Higgins would be better served by moving the draft Chisolm 
boundary east from Tooronga to Kooyong Rd hence re-uniting the Malvern/East Malvern 
community- a community that has been united community of interest in the State seat of Malvern 
since its inception.


It would enable the Malvern and Malvern East community to have a united and stronger voice and 
ensure local community groups, business networks and not for profit groups remain united as 
communities of interest


Fiona Mowbray
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